
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2023 

Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Act 2023 

Dear Vaughan and Lesley, 

At its meeting on 13 September, the Committee received an update on the Retained EU Law 
(Revocation and Reform) Act 2023 and agreed to write to you to seek the following information; 

 Whether any plans are being developed to use the new powers provided to the Welsh 
Ministers by the Act; 

 Whether you are aware of any UK Government plans to use the new powers to devolved 
areas, or in reserved areas that will impact Wales; and 

 Can you please share a copy of Welsh Government’s latest analysis of the REUL listed in 
Schedule 1 within the remit of this Committee. 

I look forward to your response. 

Kind regards, 

 

Pwyllgor yr Economi,  
Masnach a Materion Gwledig 
— 
Economy, Trade, and  
Rural Affairs Committee  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddEconomi@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddEconomi 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddEconomy@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddEconomy  
0300 200 6565 

Vaughan Gething MS 
Minister for Economy 
 
Lesley Griffiths 
Minister for Rural Affairs and North Wales, and 
Trefnydd 



 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 

 


